
January 7, 2025

Notice of Surcharge Update
South Africa Congestion Surcharge (CGD)

Dear Valued Customers,

Given the improved operational conditions in some South African ports, ONE has
reviewed the Congestion Surcharge at destination. The new level will apply to South
Africa and the US Ports.

This charge has decreased from the previous advisory and will be valid for all dry
containers until further notice.

Applicable Charge:

Congestion Surcharge at Destination (CGD) USD 55/teu

Effective Date:

Non-FMC regulated trades (except China, Taiwan) 3rd Jan 2025

FMC regulated trades*, Canada 3rd Jan 2025

(*United States, American Samoa, Puerto Rico, Guam, Saipan, Hawaii)

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for supporting ONE, and we look
forward to continuously serving your global transportation needs.

Sincerely,
Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc.

https://us.one-line.com/news/customer-advisory-south-africa-congestion-charge-cgd

